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The State's  current "Yellow Flag Law",if it had been duly enforced ,would have been 
entirely sufficient to have prevented the Lewiston shooting incident.The emphasis 
here should be on assuring the proper execution of existing law. No amount of 
additional legislation will be of any use in the absence of proper enforcement.Nothing
in the text of LD2283 provides any real assurance that it will be better executed than 
the existing law.


